
Mason’s Island Yacht Club 
 
Sailing Instruction changes. 
 
Skippers, the planned Ideal and Shields fleet has been changed and all boats will be starting on 
the same racing circle in the vicinity of Seaflower Reef. Please note, the Sailing Instructions 
have been adjusted to reflect only one circle. 
 
In addition, a change has been made to the SIs that will add a separate Finish Line on the 
opposite side of the Start Line for all classes. 
 
Here are the new amendments. 
 

14.1 has been changed to: 

14.1 The Finish Line for all classes will be between the staff with a Blue flag on the RC boat and 
the orange cylinder buoy on the opposite side of the Starting Line. 

14.2 has been deleted. 

 
The Starting pin will be a yellow buoy for all classes. The windward mark will be an orange 
tomato. If there is a course change during a race, the new mark will be yellow. The leeward 
gates will be orange tetrahedrons.  
 
The revised Scratch Sheet has also been posted on Yacht Scoring. It is recommended all 
skippers check the documents section to stay up to date.  
 
Thank you,  
 
The Race Committee 
 
 
 
 


